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A special meeting of the Lewis Cass Intermediate School Board of Education was held on March 
9 to interview the final two candidates for the position of superintendent.  Andrew Hubbard, 
Superintendent of Hartford and Blake Prewitt, Superintendent of Lakeview Schools, both 
presented a 90-Day Entry Plan to the board, followed by a series of questions.   
 
The board unanimously decided to enter contract negotiations with Andrew Hubbard for its 
next superintendent.  It is hopeful he will begin the duties on July 1. 
 
Mr. Hubbard has been an assistant principal, athletic director, assistant superintendent for 
instruction and superintendent in Hartford since 2010.  He also taught in the Cassopolis Public 
Schools. 
 
 
Kevin Anderson, Board President, stated, “We are pleased to announce a decision to enter 
negotiation with Mr. Hubbard to become our next Superintendent of Schools.  He will officially 
begin his duties on July 1, even though he will be around the district gathering information, 
visiting programs and meeting with staff and community members prior to July 1.  The board 
looks forward to his leadership in our pursuit of excellence for all children within the ISD.” 
 
Mr. Hubbard was selected by the board from an applicant pool of seventeen educators. The 
process was facilitated by the Michigan Leadership Institute.  


